
From: Michelle Cuttler  
Sent: 21 February 2022 00:04 
To: Ewan Campbell 
Subject: Fwd: 2021/5939/P 
 

Dear Mr Campbell, 

 

I am writing to object to the Utopia Village proposal 202-/5939/P.  I tried to 

make an objection online on Friday, but the application was closed to comments 

on the 17th February. This conflicts with the yellow notice posted on my street, 

which says comments close on 21 February. Please see pictures of both below 

showing the discrepancy.  

 

I hope you will still take my comments.  

 

I strongly object to the proposal.  I am an owner of 85 Gloucester Avenue and 

our property backs onto Utopia Village.  Utopia’s proposal for air conditioning 

units to be placed on top of Utopia to the detriment of surrounding properties 

which would have to see and hear these units is contrary to environmental 

principles and contrary to planning principles for the conservation area.  

 

 I urge you to deny the request.  

 

Thank you  

Michelle Cuttler 

85 Gloucester Ave  
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